
 
 
 
 

APRIL 22,2019 
 
SUBJECT:   SOQUEL PUMP STATION FORCE MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
PROJECT LOCATION: SOQUEL PUMP STATION (NOB HILL SHOPPING CENTER NEXT TO CVS) AND 

CLARES STREET, SEE LOCATION MAP 
CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN: MAY 2019 (ESTIMATED) 
ESTIMATED COMPLETION: DECEMBER 2019 
 
Dear Residents and Property Owners: 
 
The purpose of this notice is to provide information on an upcoming project in your community by the 
Santa Cruz County Sanitation District.  
 
The project will replace the existing sewer force main between the Soquel Pump Station and Clares Street. 
The project will help protect water quality at Capitola Beach by reducing the threat of a force main failure, 
with possible sanitary sewer overflow into Soquel Creek, and will increase sewer system operational 
reliability, flexibility, and response time. The project also involves necessary improvements to the Soquel 
Pump Station including the replacement of existing large diameter valves, flow meters, odor ventilation 
upgrades, electrical instrumentation, and concrete repairs within the building.   
 
Normal working hours for construction of the project will be from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. All work involving 
heavy equipment or traffic control will be done between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. At times 
during the project, residents in the area should expect construction noise, dust, temporary traffic control 
and detours, and associated traffic delays. Access to driveways on Clares Street may be temporarily 
blocked during construction. In addition, sewer service to properties on Clares Street may be temporarily 
interrupted during working hours.  
 
Residents on Clares Street will be given advanced notice prior to any work impacting their driveways or 
sewer service. Access to businesses in the area will be maintained throughout each phase of construction.  
 
Thank you in advance for your patience during construction. We will be holding a construction 
informational community meeting to answer any of your questions. Please see the reverse side of this 
letter for meeting information and project limits. If you have any questions about this project or cannot 
attend the informational meeting, please contact Joel La Cagnin, Project Engineer at (831) 454-2160. 
 

Santa Cruz County Sanitation District  
 701 OCEAN STREET, SUITE 410, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060-4073 

(831) 454-2160        FAX (831) 454-2089        TDD: (831) 454-2123 
  

MATT MACHADO, DISTRICT ENGINEER 



Business Tagline or Motto 

BUSINESS NAME 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

CONSTRUCTION 

INFORMATIONAL COMMUNITY 

MEETING FOR  

SOQUEL PUMP STATION 

 
WHEN: WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2019 AT 6:30PM 

WHERE: SOQUEL PUMP STATION (STAR ON MAP BELOW) 

CONTACT: JOEL LA CAGNIN (831) 454-2160 
 
Presentation will include project highlights, neighborhood impacts, and a 

question and answer period. Please join us for this informational meeting. 


